
Announcements 10/18/24 
 

The Homecoming dance is TOMORROW from 7-10pm. Tickets are $20 

and are available to purchase now through GoFan or can be purchased 

with cash at the door. Can’t wait to see everybody there! 

 

The upcoming SAT is 11-2-24. The deadline to register is fast 

approaching (10-18-24). Students, please register before the deadline 

closes as seats are filling up fast for this administration. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

     

 


